
From: Brian Garner <bgarner@onlinechester.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/9/2017 12:13:02 PM
Subject: Carlisle Roddey

Our long time former supervisor Carlisle Roddey passed away early Monday mornings, We are 
working on a tribute story. Can we get a statement from Governor Haley on how important Carlisle 
was to Chester County (and South Carolina in a large sense?) 

Thanks

Brian Garner
The News & Reporter
bgarner@onlinechester.com
Office: 803-385-3177, ext. 26
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